
Your negotiating team recently met to 
discuss our next steps in bargaining.

Negotiations stalled when we last met with 
the employer. Our positions were too far 
apart for meaningful conversations at the 
bargaining table.

However, we have reviewed our proposals 
and our employer’s counterproposals, and 
think there may be room for progress if we 
meet again.

It is time to return to the bargaining table 
and make more progress towards a better 
collective agreement.

We are contacting the employer to schedule 
our next meetings.

Thank you for your continued support – we 
could not do it without your solidarity. Please 
contact a member of your negotiating team 
if you have any questions.
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Bargaining begins again soon

AUPE NEGOTIATING TEAM
Jocelyne Battland
(780)905-0188 
jmnobert@hotmail.com

Luatrice Scobey
(780) 297-0858 
lue1759@yahoo.com

Marsha Bacon
(587) 222-4401 
marsha7621@hotmail.com

Leona Bergman (Alternate)
(778) 252-3700 
bergmanleona6@gmail.com

Barbara Maerz (Alternate)
(780) 781-3200 
maerzbarb@outlook.com

Stefanie Jacques (Alternate)
(780) 781-1221 
sam101@hotmail.com

AUPE RESOURCE STAFF
Scott Drake Negotiations
s.drake@aupe.org
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